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Brad Damitz
National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration
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Subject: Coastal Erosion/Sediment Management for Santa Cruz Littoral Cell

Dear Brad,

The Board of Harbor Commissioners is looking forward to the completion and release of the Santa Cruz
Regional Sediment Management Plan draft. We are excited about the opportunity to participate in
future efforts to develop mutual strategies for the beneficial use of beach re-nourishment for the
protection of our shorelines within and surrounding Pillar Point Harbor.

Accordingly, we believe neighboring Surfer’s Beach in Half Moon Bay would be an ideal Pilot Project

site. We would be pleased to discuss with you the opportunity to supply much needed sand for a
beach replenishment test at this location.

Please contact Commissioner Nicole David with any questions at ndavid@smharbor.com or at (650)
438.7685.

Sincerely,
Cg/ﬂ W

Sabrina Brennan

San Mateo County Harbor Commission, President
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